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A NSW Upper House committee has tabled its report examining the use of exotic animals in circuses 
and the exhibition of cetaceans  in New South Wales.   
 
The inquiry considered: 
 

 the welfare of exotic animals used in circuses and cetaceans exhibited in New South Wales, 
in consideration of community expectation; 

 whether breeding practices of exotic animals and cetaceans should continue for use in 
circuses and exhibition; 

 if the use of exotic animals in circuses and cetaceans for exhibition should be phased out; 
and 

 if there should be other legislative or regulatory action taken in this area.  
 
The Committee Chair, the Hon Mark Banasiak MLC, said: 'This inquiry revealed a clear divide between 
the viewpoints of animal welfare groups and the industry. On the one hand, the industry believes that 
the animals can have positive welfare in these environments if sound husbandry practices are adhered to 
and regulatory requirements are met. On the other hand, animal protection groups believe that keeping 
these animals in human captivity for entertainment or profit is unacceptable and should be phased out 
as soon as possible'. 
 
Mr Banasiak added: 'Based on the evidence, the committee concluded that a government enacted ban or 
a phase out is not necessary, given some of the voluntary changes taking place in these sectors already 
and the current review of the animal welfare regulatory framework that is underway by the NSW 
Department Primary Industries'. 
 
The committee's report and recommendations can be found on the website. 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Mark Banasiak MLC, on 9230 3511 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2555#tab-reportsandgovernmentresponses

